
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 6:15 PM
To: Larry Visoski
Subject: Re: Heli

no choice

On Tue, Apr 24, 2018 at 2:12 PM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey

No loaner actuators,.

Actuator Price is \$112k plus labor to install, David Burch is trying to acquire a Better discount from management in Fort Worth, Bell headquarters.

*** I would fly to San Juan tomorrow with the Bell Mechanic at noon. Spend the night in San Juan to arrive in St Thomas Thursday morning 930am... flights from Miami to St Thomas are sold out for the Noon departure Wednesday,=br> We would install the actuator Thursday morning, to be ready for your arrival Friday morn.

I would have Dave and Chip fly the G550 to slip on Thursday if Eric agrees to accept the plane,,, then Dave and Chip would fly the GIV to St Thomas Friday morn,

I would Remain in STT to fly the Heli upon your arrival.

If you don't mind, I would fly the GIV with the Bell Mechanic to BI Friday night with you.

Do you approve of this plan? And Actuator purchase?

Thx

Larry

Sent from my iPad

--

=A0 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> target="_blank">jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--001a114060b2811dc9056a9c20b8-- conversation-id 8432 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1524593676 flags
8590195717 gmail-label-ids 7 6 remote-id 815637